
Public Comment Correspondence - Sebastian V 

 

From: Executive Assistant [mailto:assistant@velmontandcompany.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 7:57 PM 
To: Ray Morquecho <Ray.Morquecho@longbeach.gov>; Marlene Ramirez 
<Marlene.Ramirez@longbeach.gov>; Christian Kerr <Christian.Kerr@longbeach.gov>; 
Peter.Ronca@longbeach.gov; Cort Huckabone <Cort.Huckabone@pacific-gateway.org>; CityClerk 
<CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; City Manager <CityManager@longbeach.gov>; Mayor 
<Mayor@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 
<District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 
<District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 
<District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov>; CivilService 
<CivilService@longbeach.gov>; Tom Papademetriou <Tom.Papademetriou@longbeach.gov>; Kevin Lee 
<Kevin.Lee@longbeach.gov>; Jane Grobaty <Jane.Grobaty@longbeach.gov>; 
ahumada.james@gmail.com; robert@robertgarcia.com 
Subject: RE: Long Beach - New Tenant Discrimination (Velmont) 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

City Leaders of Long Beach,  
 

We write this email to express the love that we have for your City, as aspiring new 

residence, but it also comes with great dismay as my brother and I (African 

American) have experienced multiple forms of barriers to entry as tenants within 

the affluent communities of Belmont Shores, Naples, and the Peninsula.  
 

Within the last two months we’ve had the most horrid experiences when trying to 

become a tenant within your communities.  
 

We’ve even escalated these matters to Fair Housing, HUD, BBB, and the 

Department of Real Estate, as from these experiences it feels like a new form of 
redlining which cannot be touch as it’s not considered direct and obvious 

discrimination. 
 

We are bringing this to the attention of all of you City Leaders in hopes that you can 

hear these experiences and identify if this is just the way of the landlords in Long 

Beach.  
 

We hope this message finds you and your family’s well, and that you can shine a 

better light on our Long Beach experience.  
 

If this is of interest to you to understand further and rectify, we’d be happy to 
provide detailed accounts of our experience.  
 
 

-Sebastian V.  
 


